
TACV resumes flights to Fogo Friday
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TACV Cabo Verde Airlines will resume regular flights to the island of Fogo this Friday, January
9. The Cape Verdean company intends to offer at least one daily flight between Praia and São
Filipe in this initial phase. The decision to resume flights was made after an inspection of the
runway at São Filipe Airport by a team of specialists from TACV’s Department of Quality and
Operational Safety. The airline justifies the resumption of flights approximately one month after
their suspension with the gradual reduction in volcanic activity. The flights to and from the island
have been on hold since November 25 because of the risks to air navigation presented by the
eruption and by the volcanic ash expelled by the crater.

 1 / 1


